
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem calls Al-Hikma movement’s national relations leaders
to set a bright picture of the movement

During the quarterly meeting of the National Relations Offices in Al-Hikma National Movement

for the province of Baghdad and the North 17/3/2022, and after Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of

Al-Hikma National Movement, listened to the valuable interventions made by the attendees, H.E.

said that relations are the lifeblood of any political entity, and that the leaders of Al-Hikma

National Movement are its ambassadors to Iraqi society and they should reflect a positive image

of it, indicating that the leaders of national relations in Al-Hikma National Movement,

whenever they were efficient, were best able to communicate the visions of the movement to the

public  in  general.  H.E.  also  emphasized  the  necessity  of  fieldwork  and  empowering  the

competent, and that institutional work may be the most difficult, but it is more worthy and

lasting.

His Eminence called for getting to know Al-Hikma National Project and to be convinced of it

after discussion and inquiry, and made it clear that the unconvinced cannot be convincing, and

he also called for training and the development of human and personal resources.


